MUPY signed MoU with School of Health Care Professions, University of San Carlos

Oct 22, 2015

On October 22nd, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations,
along with Asst. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development,
welcomed Ms. Yolanda C. Deliman, Dean, and her delegation from School of Health Care Professions,
University of San Carlos, the Philippines. The purpose of the visit was to discuss about mutual
collaboration between two institutions. On this occasion, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew and Ms.
Yolanda C. Deliman signed a MoU on establishing academic and research collaboration. The agreement
aims to promote the reciprocal exchange of faculty, staff and students, engage in joint research
projects, share scientific knowledge based on research and experience in both institutions, and
promote other academic activities in the future.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1674



